                                                                               Twin Oaks School 

                                                                                March 28,2007

Dear Mrs. Salata
     I am writing this letter because I wanted to let you know that I enjoyed reading the book Mice at Center Ice. I liked the book because instead of people playing the hockey game it was mice and rats.

I also learned a little bit more about hockey. I learned how to play fair and square,

I though that I was in the book and I was playing in the Forum. How long did it take you to write this book? Did you have fun writing it? I had a lot of fun reading this book.
                                                                                                            Your fan,
                                                                                                             Kayla [image: image1.wmf]
